Sam Houston State University

A Member of The Texas State University System

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT
Jack C. Parker FOR FINANCE AND QOPERATIONS

February 8, 2008

Mr. Tony Rose

Office of Texas State Auditor
P.O. Box 12067

Austin, TX 78711

Dear Mr. Rose:

Thank you very much for your telephone call regarding the “Standard Review Report” and
written institutional management letter for the fiscal year ended 08/31/08 for Sam Houston State
University and our Southern Association of Colleges and Schools report review for
reaccreditation.

Please schedule Sam Houston State University for a “Standard Review Report” by the State
Auditor’s Office for the fiscal year ended 08/31/08. The report and management letter will be

needed by January 15, 2009.

Your assistance is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

ack Q\Parker, CPA
Vice President for Finance

Jacque Gilliam, CPA
 Heartfield, cPA
Dr. Mitch Muchsam
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